
Sherwood High Athletic Boosters Meeting
June 9, 2019

Concession – Amy Patterson
- Still looking to fill co-concessions spot
- New prices will go into effect at the start of the 2019/20 school year

o Will have Bodyarmor drinks during the football season and Gatorade during the track 
season

- Would like a Point of Contact for all vendors 
o Someone who will be at the event

- Would like to set up new contracts with vendors
o Would like to be paid within one week of the event

 Can’t come back until payment is made
o Would like a board member to go to each vendor at the end of the event for a sales 

count
- No more refunding cleaning fees for use of the concessions stands

o Except for Non Profit events
o Equipment and cleaning supplies are being used
o If concessions isn’t cleaned after use event they can’t use space in the future

- Would like a second set of keys to the concession stands so it’s easier to arrange help when Amy 
is unavailable

- Would like board to help more with closing duties/counting money
o Usually same people 
o Should not have married people counting at the end of the event

- Would like to offer other teams the opportunity to work the concessions stands during the JV 
and JV2 events 

o Will work out schedules with interested teams

Sponsorship – Jill Badouli

- Nothing at this time

Stadium Seats – Kelli Hollenbeck

- Reminder emails were lost when emails were switched to the new system
o Will talk to Casey about retrieving if possible
o Will resend ASAP

Apparel – Kate Al-Sheikhly

- Cruisin’ Sherwood was a success for a first time event
o Cost $100 for the space – sold about $350
o Will attend again next year

- Will order a tent with “Sherwood Bowmen” and the “S” logo on it
o Would like to order table covers with “Sherwood High School” on them
o Will research prices

- Will create Adley Rutschman t-shirts to sell at the Robin Hood Festival



o Josh received approval from Adley
o Will send mock ups for approval when ready

- Will put remaining apparel on sale as usual at the Robin Hood event
o Will have new apparel at the Red/White scrimmage
o Will send mock ups for approval when ready

- Will send around sign up sheets for Robin Hood
o Kate can take trailer on Friday but will be out of town on Saturday

 Christy will return trailer to Stadium Saturday after the event
- Will look into an easel and board to display prices 

Treasurer - Jim Bonomo 

- Account Balance - $92,338.87
o General Fund - $48,566.29
o Stadium Fund - $43,772.58

- All sports fees have been paid
- Will pay 2nd of 3 installments to the city for the Stadium fee - $30,000

o Final payment will be paid early – as soon as the funds are available
- Earned $5,440 from the Drive 4UR School event

o $8,000 is the most that can be earned each year

Athletic Director - Randy Ramp

- Waiting on information about the golf tournament
o Event scheduled for August 9 at Forest Hills Golf Club
o No advertising has been done and no announcements have been made

UPDATE – Tournament has been cancelled for this year – will revisit next year

Member at Large – Chad Morton

- Will take over the Drive 4UR School event from Ryan Zettlemoyer  

Brandi Morton 

- Nothing at this time

Auction – Kim Kolb

- Has set up the Square so each group has own tab
o Easier to run more accurate reports
o Can set up one step sale button for specific items

- Auction meeting scheduled for June 17 
o 5 pm at 503 Uncorked

- Going to send auction information to middle school coaches so incoming freshman families can 
participate

Scholarships – Jerilyn Wernet

- Nothing at this time



Vice-President - Christy Diteman

- Nothing at this time

President – Josh Munger

- Have 9 sponsorships for the golf tournament lined up
- Will work on gathering scholarship winners pictures and testimonials for auction
- Will speak to Generations about hosting Game Day Tail Gate parties with a percentage of the 

proceeds to go to the boosters
- Board will host a potluck dessert for the coaches for the first ½ hour of the meeting on 

September 8th
o Will provide updates and auction information

- August 4th board meeting will be a potluck bbq at Amy’s house 
o Board will provide hamburgers and hotdogs


